
 

5FM celebrates African Pride this October

October marks the beginning of African Pride Month and 5FM has been an ally of the LGBTQI+ community in South Africa
for many years. In its role as a youth platform, 5FM believes it is crucial that it represents and supports the community and
spreads a message of acceptance and understanding. The station will feature prominent figures in the LGBTQI+ community
this month and provide a platform for them to showcase who they are and what they do.
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